
3rd Annual CCBFC Homeschool Used Curriculum Sale 
Cedar Crest Bible Fellowship Church ♦ Homeschoolers Support Group 

Saturday, April 28, 2018 ♦ 9 AM to 12:30 PM 

 
SELLER INFORMATION SHEET 

 
TABLE RESERVATIONS/ ASSIGNMENTS: 

● Reservations are on a first come/ first serve basis.  Limited space available.  Tables 

are offered in 4’, 6' or 8’ sections.    

● Reservations accepted as long as space is available - or until APRIL 20th - 

whichever comes first. 

● Any special requests on table location (placing Sellers near their friends, etc.) need 

to be made at the time of table reservation. Efforts will be made to accommodate 

those special requests when feasible - but placement cannot be guaranteed.   

 

DAY OF EVENT TABLE SET-UP: 

● Table set-up time is Saturday, April 28th from 8:00 AM - 8:45 AM 

● Please have tables “ready to go” by 9AM on the day of the event 

 

DAY OF EVENT IMPORTANT NOTE FOR SELLERS: 

● The Used Curriculum Sale is ONLY for homeschool curriculum, manipultatives, 

books, and other materials specifically used for educating children. Please NO: 

clothing, toys or other items not related to homeschooling - and no offensive 

materials. Organizers have final decision on whether an item is appropriate to sell 

at this event. 

● Sellers are responsible for setting their own prices & providing their own “banks” 

(small bills & coins for making change). Some Sellers are opting to accept personal 

checks and PayPal - however, there is no requirement to do so. All transactions 

are private between the Seller & the Buyer.   

● Sorry, no childcare provided. 

● Sellers are responsible for their materials for the duration of the event. Sellers must 

also remove all remaining materials at the end of the sale. Any items left behind 

following the sale will be disposed of or donated at Organizers’ discretion. 

 
There is no charge for this event - for Sellers or Buyers.  This event is a gift to the homeschool 

community from the Cedar Crest Homeschoolers Support Group, and we pray that this event is 

a blessing to all who participate. We offer this event as a courtesy only and accept no 

liability with regard to the materials sold and/or the collection of money. 

 

A donation box for CCBFC's Food Bank will be available during the event – kindly consider making 

a donation. 


